
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Greenville County Council will conduct a public hearing 
during the Regular Meeting on Tuesday, August 20, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. (or immediately 
following the conclusion of prior hearings) in the Chambers of County Council at 301 University 
Ridge, Greenville, South Carolina 29601 on the enactment of a proposed ordinance to increase 
the annual fee for street lighting in the Broadmoor Special Tax District by $4.50, from $45.50 to 
$50.00. The proposed annual fee increase is needed to cover rising street lighting costs in the 
District. 
 
 
Anyone wishing to speak during this public hearing will need to register on-site to speak in-
person at the public hearing during the 30 minutes prior to the start of the meeting. The public 
hearing shall be conducted publicly in the manner above stated and both proponents and 
opponents of the proposed action shall be given a full opportunity to be heard. 
 
     Regina McCaskill, Clerk to County Council 
     Greenville County, South Carolina 
 
ADVERTISE:  August 2, 2024 




